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TO:
All CRT Employees

FROM:
Mary V. Gloston


Human Resources Director

SUBJECT:
 General Circular No. 001601 – 2005 Public Service Recognition Week and State

                         Employee Recognition Week

DATE:
April 29, 2005

As part of the nationwide celebration of Public Service Recognition Week (May 2 – 8) Governor Kathleen Babineaux Blanco has proclaimed Wednesday, May 4, 2005, as State Employee Recognition Day in Louisiana.  Civil Service has issued the above referenced General Circular and Governor Blanco has issued a Proclamation announcing Public Service Recognition Week.

This week and day are set aside to honor state employees for their dedication and outstanding service to citizens of our state.  I encourage you to take the time, especially during this week, to recognize your employees for their efforts and activities in delivering quality services to our citizens, and how the initiative and dedication they reflect in their jobs extend into the community.   It is also a wonderful time to educate the public on the many services that we deliver to them through our employees’ hard work and dedication.

Our Communications Director has already shared the notice of the 2005 Shine the Light Award Nominations to all CRT employees.   This is a perfect time to “SHINE THE LIGHT” on most deserving individuals!
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Please Post and Circulate
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